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IMPORTANT: You May be Eligible for a Refund from Harris Jewelry/CACUSA 

Because of a recent settlement with the Federal Trade Commission and a group of State 
Attorneys General,* you may be eligible for a refund from Harris Jewelry. 

You may be able to get a full refund of the amount you paid for a Lifetime Jewelry and 
Watch Protection Plan. Additionally, if you currently have an outstanding debt to 
Harris/CACUSA, you don’t have to make any more payments. Your account balance is now $0. 

Don’t wait, apply for your refund now. Click here and enter your name and contact 
information. 

Harris Jewelry will be closing down soon and is no longer accepting requests for jewelry 
repair, battery replacement, and other services covered by the Protection Plan. 

If you have questions, please call Harris Jewelry at 1-800-989-7732, Monday through Friday 
from 9:00am – 5:30pm EST or email info@harrisjewelry.com.  

To learn more about the settlement, read the Federal Trade Commission’s press release 
[embedded link] or call the New York State Attorney General’s Office at (315) 523-6080. 

* The Attorneys General of the states of California, Connecticut, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, 
Idaho, Illinois, Iowa, Kansas, Louisiana, Maryland, Nevada, New York, North Carolina, 
Pennsylvania, Virginia, Washington, and the Hawaii Office of Consumer Protection (“State 
Attorneys General”). 
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